
February 18, 2021 

 

Dear Placentia Library District Patrons, 

 

We hope you and your family are doing well. We had one recent positive case and the 

individual is doing well. All other employees show no symptoms. We are grateful for our 

health and your continued kind words to our team. 

 

We wanted to share with you the latest information on the availability of vaccinations.  

 

A new super POD site is scheduled to open at the Anaheim Convention Center. Effective 

February 24, 2021, those who received the first dose of the Moderna COVID-19 VACCINE 

AT THE Disneyland Super POD site will receive the second dose at the Anaheim 

Convention Center. Othena will send a  notification to everyone whose appointment 

location is affected by this change.  

 

The Orange County Health Care Agency operates Super POD sites at the Disneyland 

Resort, Soka University, and soon the Anaheim Convention Center. Appointments for the 

County’s Super POD sites are scheduled through the Othena.com user platform. 

Vaccination appointments are currently available to individuals classified under the 

“Phase 1a, all tiers” eligible vaccine distribution group as established by the California 

Department of Public Health (CDPH), as well as those who work as first responders in high-

risk communities or who are 65 years of age or over. Proof of eligibility is required.  

 

The County Super PODs and mobile clinics are not the only options to receive a 

vaccination. Other healthcare providers approved to dispense the vaccine, including 

hospitals, pharmacies and health clinics, play an essential role in vaccinating Orange 

County’s population. 

 

For additional questions regarding the Othena, the registration and appointment 

scheduling process, please call the Health Care Agency at (714) 834-2000. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Jeanette Contreras 

Library Director 

 

 


